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MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E  

Week of November 9, 2020 

 

1. Painting in the Sanctuary is almost complete, with exception of the highest parts of the nave 

finishing this week. The team will begin to remove protective plastic and thoroughly clean the 

Sanctuary. Final completion of the painting will be November 20.  

2. Colarelli Construction has submitted to the City for a non-structural permit, which will allow work to 

begin with selective demolition. We expect the permit by next week.  

3. Due to an overwhelming response to the bid invitations, we hosted a second job walk and extended 

the bid date to November 24. We have been actively recruiting talented and local contractors to join 

the project team.  

4. The elevator finish upgrades are complete consisting of new stainless-steel finishes and flooring. The 

elevator will be final inspected by November 16.  

 


